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Honourable Joe Fontana, Mayor
300 Dufferin Ave.,

P.O. Box 5035

London, ON

N6A 4L9

July 17, 2013
Dear Honourable Mr. Fontana,

Thank You kindly for your time yesterday. As discussed at our meeting with you, we are
very much interested in the purchase of Sherwood Forest Public School.

Our desire is to work with the City to acquire the property for the London Muslim Mosque
(LMM) to expand our school services for our children. The London Muslim Mosque
community is growing and so does our demand to provide services.

Over the past 2 years we have seen a spike in families from abroad (nationally and
internationally) wanting to move to London Ontario to be part of London and its Muslim
Community knowing we can provide great services through our current elementary school
program and eventually allowing their children to enjoy the great education London
provides through our High-School, College and University programs.

The LMM has enlisted the support of the entire Muslim community and fundraising
initiatives are fully underway. More importantly we have been in close contact with the
Neighbourhood Association to ensure we understand their wishes to upkeep a friendly
neighbourhood for all to enjoy for many more years to come. We are committed to being
the best of neighbours. Most recently we have scheduled a meeting with Nancy
Branscombe who has expressed her support to the Neighbourhood Association.

The LMM is ready to work in conjunction with the City. We are financially able to support
the purchase and are eager to move forward in with the negotiations in acquiring the
Sherwood Forest Public School.

We are extremely appreciative of the City of London for their assistance in this matter.
Yours sincerely,

B

Rob Osman
Chair, London Muslim Mosque
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